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RAMP CLOSURE — I-14 — BELL COUNTY 
TxDOT’s Waco District serves McLennan, Bell, Falls, Limestone, Hill, Coryell, Bosque, and 
Hamilton counties  

 

  
  

 

Jan. 26, 2024 

WACO — Starting Monday, TxDOT Waco District crews will close both the I-14 eastbound on-ramp 

before SL 121 and the auxiliary lane leading to the on-ramp daily. From Monday to next Friday, February 

2, closures will be in place continuously, weather permitting. 

The closures will allow crews to safely conduct drainage improvements in the area.  

TxDOT encourages motorists to slow down, eliminate distractions, and buckle up driving through work 

zones. 

TxDOT’s Waco District has a new Facebook page! Feel free to follow/like for Waco District updates, 

news, and more. 

 

### 

The Texas Department of Transportation is responsible for maintaining 80,000 miles of road and for supporting aviation, maritime, rail and public 

transportation across the state. 
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